
GUIDANCE FOR MOTORISTS  

 
In terms of consideration shown to others, please lead by example, be patient, give way to others.  Always acknowledge each courtesy shown to 

you. 

 

 
 

Car/Pedestrian Safety 

Areas where there are cars pose significant risks, 
and those most at risk are children. For this 
reason, each parent, pupil and staff member has 
an individual responsibility to foster good will by 
acting with consideration to others, both car users 
and pedestrians. This means behaving in a safe 
manner and being courteous to those around you. 
 
Please support your school by adhering to the 
following safety guidelines: 

• Leave sufficient time for your journey to 
school, include a little extra time for an 
unforeseen eventuality. 

• Deliver children to school at least 5 minutes 
prior to school start time. 

 
Choose One of Two Options: 

Option 1 – drop your child at pedestrian gate 

• Walk, cycle, scoot, park ’n’ stride, etc., to 
school. 

• The pedestrian gate opens at 8.40am  
NB: Parents are responsible for their children 
until 8.40am. 

• Junior & Senior Infant Parent can escort their 
child(ren) to their classroom door. 

• 1st – 6th class children will continue to the bike 
shed/classroom. 

Parents of children with parking permits can park 
in Turquoise Zone.  Staff parking in Blue Zone.   

Option 2 – drop child off inside school grounds; 
use set-down area (red) 

• Always give way to pedestrians at the 
entrance. 

• Limit your speed to 5kmph within the school 
grounds. 

• Use the set-down parking areas, always 
ensuring you pull into the left, so that children 
exit the vehicle onto the safety of the footpath. 
Do not allow children to exit on the right-
hand-side of the vehicle, forcing them to 
emerge into the road carriageway. 

• Demand for the set down area is high, 
therefore please move on without delay to free 
up the space for the next parent. 

• Use the roundabout: No reversing or U-turning 
please. All vehicles have blind spots, which 
can easily mask the presence of small children. 

• If there is no room to pull in fully to the set-
down area, please wait until a space becomes 
free. 

Home Time 
• ALC Taxi collection space no. 17 and 18 in 

staff carpark. 
• Junior and Senior Infant class children are 

collected from classroom door. 
• 1st – 2nd class children are collected from 

designated area. 
• 3rd – 6th class children are escorted by teacher 

to bike shed/school pedestrian gate 
.ALC Transport vehicles park in space no. 17 and 
18 in Staff Car Park.    THANK You



 


